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Message from Commodore - PC
Terry Edgell

Enjoy your summer!

Message from Vice Commodore -
Robert Burke

Thank you to everyone who came out to the
work party before Marley's opening. We
received a lot of compliments about how
great the club looks.

Marley's opening was a great time!

I am still planning future work parties. Two
of which will be before our opening
weekend.

The new dock carts arrived yesterday and are at the club.

We are having a meeting on May 5th at 11 a.m. to discuss the
opening day ceremony.

2024 Officers

​Commodore

PC Terry Edgell

(443) 834-2052

edgeter8@yahoo.com

Vice Commodore

Robert Burke

(302)293-7670

remberin3@gmail.com

Rear Commodore

Kyle Gubernat

(443)904-2708

kgubernatreyc@gmail.com

​Fleet Captain

Dave Cohen

(410)218-5884

dcohenreyc@gmail.com

Recording Secretary

Aimee Mitchell
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Thank you everyone for all your hard work.

Message from Rear Commodore - Kyle
Gubernat

Just an update, A pier redecking project is complete and looks
great, thanks to everyone who helped get that project done.

We have some extra materials we are going to put away, if you
see a board that needs replaced on any of the piers let me
know.

In the coming weeks we will be putting together a work party
to get the fire suppression line rehung on B pier, keep an eye
out for an email for that work party. Also, there is some service
work going on with the WiFi to get it back fully functioning.

If anybody has any questions or concerns please reach out.

I look forward to seeing you all down at the club as boating
season has officially begun! Hope everyone is coming to Great
Oaks at the end of the month. 

As always Stay classy Redeye, stay classy. 

Message from Fleet Captain - Dave Cohen

We are going to honor our member Jeff Mitchell as their Vice
Commodore at Galloway's opening this Saturday May 4th!

We are also booking for Memorial weekend at Great Oaks then
Labor day at Kent Narrows. Also, if anyone is interested,
Father's Day weekend, we are heading to Rock Hall staying at
North Point Marina.

Please feel free to reach out with any cruising suggestions!

Thank you all for the help getting our club in order.

Message From Princess Erika Scarcella

Happy May! Warm weather is upon us
and summer is on its way.

This month was quiet, On the 19th I
attended the Commodores Brunch. I
also attended Marley Boat
Club's opening. On Sunday the 28th, I
went to the Miles River for the Princess
Royal Tea with First Lady, Virginia and
my Mom, Erna. I had a great time and
enjoyed every minute of each event.

 I submitted my application for the
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Queen of the Chesapeake pageant! I was the first to submit my
application, which was cool. I'd be so excited to be the 77th
Queen of the Chesapeake because I can represent our club and
the whole yacht club community with elegance and pride. I am
so grateful for all your love and support through this process,
and I hope to make you proud for the rest of my journey ahead
of me. Below are some details about the QOTC.

I would love for everyone to come out for the weekend, have a
great time, and show your support. The event starts on Friday,
June 21 with an A la carte Cook out style Menu and Pool Party!
Food will range from $5-10. No Reservations Required! Saturday
is Pageant Day!!! JUNE 22 starts with Breakfast for $10 adults,
$7 kids under 12. The Pageant starts at 3:00pm. A cake cutting
and pool splash will follow. Bring the whole family, it is going
to be a blast!!

The Boat and Tent Decorating competition in the morning on
JUNE 22, GO REYC!! For the win! The Theme is Barbie. There
will be a planning meeting this month for anyone interested in
learning more or participating in the competition!

DOCKING - 75% OFF FOR THE WEEKEND!! Use code
SPECIALEVENT2024   https://dockwa.com/explore/destination/
16cpn-maryland-yacht-club?form=transient 

KEDGE ADS - DUE MAY 25!! Show your support with well wishes
to the princesses and queen, or advertise your business. Kegde
ads range from $10-25. You can look at samples on the
MDYC.org website. https://mdyc.org/event-5464688 

TSHIRTS - Online Orders only, DUE MAY 15! Show your QOTC
support with a T-shirt or Sweatshirt $22 -
31.25 https://chesapeakedistribution.com/search?
type=product&q=2024+Queen+of+the+chesapeake

katetaylor0518@gmail.com

Board Chairperson

JJ Troiani

(302) 593-7025

 jtroiani4@aol.com

REYC EVENTS
May 2024

May 4th - Cinco de Mayo
Party - 6 p.m.
May 5th - Opening day
ceremony meeting - 11
a.m.
May 10th - 7:30 pm
General Membership
Meeting
May 23rd - 7 pm Board
of Governors Meeting
May 24th - 26th - Boat
cruise to Great Oaks
Fairlee Creek
May 31st - June 2nd -
Opening Weekend

  --------------------------------------

How do I reserve the
clubhouse for a private
gathering?

Contact Entertainment
Chair Erni Heiser

New Members
Welcome!

ATTENTION:
General Membership
Meetings are held the
second Friday of each
month.
 
The next General Meeting

is: 
Friday May 10th

​7:30 PM
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Message from Chaplain Steve Culhane

Heavenly Father,

Watch over us as we prepare our vessels for the upcoming
boating season. Keep us safe as we start to venture out on the
waterways you have provided.

As Always let us remember the true peace of God begins
anywhere on the water.

In your Name,

AMEN

Health & Welfare - Kate Taylor

Nothing to report

Bar Chair - Kathy Cohen

Health & Welfare

Kate Taylor
(443) 465-6378

katetaylor0518@gmail.com

If you know someone who needs a
cheer from the club, please let

me know. Nothing is better when
you are feeling down to get some

attention.

Quick Links...

REYC website
REYC on Facebook
REYC on Twitter

Check out our website!

Club Apparel for
Sale:

GET YOUR RED EYE GEAR

I am taking orders for REYC
shirts, hats, jackets, anything you
would like to order to show your
RED EYE YACHT CLUB support.

 
When ordering, please use the

catalog on top of display case and
contact:

 STEVE ROCKEL
443-904-6317

trockel0704@yahoo.com
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We have out Cinco de Mayo party this weekend!

The bar is staying pretty busy even on the weekdays.

I would like to ask our membership if you are hanging at the
bar, please clean up your glasses and if the trash is full take, it
out so it's straight for the rest of our members. We do not have
a trash ferry to empty cans behind the bar.

We have some things to get work hours, so if you're interested,
please text or email me.

Thank you

Red Eye Bridge Officers for 2023/2024

Commodore: PC Terry Edgell
Vice Commodore: Robert Burke
Rear Commodore: Kyle Gubernat
Fleet Captain: Dave Cohen
Recording Secretary: Aimee Mitchell
Corresponding Secretary: Becky Butensky
Treasurer: Jeannie Peters

Board of Governors ("The Club")

Next Board meeting is Thursday May 23rd
 
The board meets the 4th Thursday every month. If you want to
address anything at the meeting, please notify the board 7 days
ahead of time so it can be put on the agenda.

PC Steve Rockel "25
Chip Peters "25
Mike Delamar "25
Andy Crowl "25
John Gosnell "24
Dave Cohen '24'
Dave "Pokey" Yourik '24'
Neil Gubernat '24'

Board of Directors ("The Holding Company")

President, JJ Troiani '26
Vice President, Marc Melefsky '25
Secretary, Cambria Hall '25
Treasurer, Bob Duley '26
Director, Steve Culhane '26
Director, Jeff Mitchell '26
Director, John Snyder '25
Director, Dave Cohen '25
Director, Neil Gubernat '25



By-Law Committee

PC Steve Rockel
Mark Melefsky
Ernie Heiser

ByLaw Changes to be presented at the General Meeting:

Proposed By-Law change

CURRENT BYLAW
ARTICLE XXI (CLUB AFFAIRS) SECTION 4
All primary members are required to purchase one
ticket to the Commodore’s Ball each year. This charge
will occur at mid-year billing. 

PROPOSED REVISED BYLAW
ARTICLE XXI (CLUB AFFAIRS) SECTION 4
All primary members are required to purchase one
ticket to the Commodore’s Ball each year. This charge
will occur at mid year billing. Tickets are for the sole
use of the primary member and cannot be sold or
transferred.

Earn Work Hours

If you would like to host a social event at the club, earn work
hours and have fun with your fellow members, please contact
the Entertainment Chair Erni Heiser.

We are always looking for "Mystery Chefs" for our Meeting Night
Dinners. If you are interested, please contact our Kitchen Chair
Kitty Stone.

If you would like to bartend, please contact Kathy Cohen.

Be on the lookout for work party emails.

Dog Protocol

To All Red Eye Members, Their Friends and Guests,

No dogs or any animal allowed in the clubhouse at any
time.

Dogs are allowed on the deck ONLY if they are supervised
by an adult, on a leash and under control.

All dogs must be on a leash at all times, grounds and deck.



YOU MUST PICK UP AFTER THEM! Do not leave their poop
for someone else to step in. Bags will be available at the
piers. Please instruct you friends/guests to do the same.

By following these rules, all members will enjoy the club as
well as our dogs!

Boat US #

GA84914Y
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